Philippine Overseas Labor Office U Philippine Consulate General
o o

Vancouver

ADVISORY

Relative to the Statement of DOLE Secretary Silvestre H. Bello 11l on
the $200 cash assistance program for each OFW whose work was disrupted
due to the COVID-19 pandemic, please be advised that POLO Vancouver is
coordinating with the DOLE office in Manila for the release of guidelines on the
said assistance. Rest assured that updates will be provided as soon as it is
available.

Keep safe everyone.



